
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB4056 

 Version:  CS 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Marti 

 Date: 3/23/2022 

 Impact:  No impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 4056 requires the medical marijuana testing laboratory 

contracting with the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) to provide 

recommendations for brands and models of equipment and standards to be utilized by licensed 

testing laboratories by June 1, 2023. OMMA with have 90 days from the date it receives the 

recommendations to promulgate or modify rules for standards and testing. Beginning June 1, 

2024, all testing laboratories renewing their business license will be subject to any new or 

modified rules.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, the CS to HB 4056 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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